
HB 372: Pastor, Church & School Protection Act:
Since the 2015 Obergefell same-sex marriage
decision, activists and organizations have at-
tempted to force others to participate in religious
wedding ceremonies in violation of their consciences.

 This bill would initiate a “Live and Let Live” philoso-
phy so that same-sex couples can do what the U.S.
Supreme Court has authorized . . . but it would also allow pastors,
churches and religious schools to do what their God requires
regarding matters of marriage and sexuality.  State government
would be saying that it will not discriminate – it would not attempt in
any way to force a pastor, church or religious school to violate their
deeply-held religious beliefs about marriage.

HB 326: Students’ Right to Privacy Act:
One of the clearest principles in the U.S. Constitution
is a citizen’s right to privacy – government may not
intrude or set a standard allowing others to intrude on
the constitutional right to privacy.  Because of this
standard, ALL students have this right to privacy.

It’s particularly important for students because
they have to be in school – BY LAW.  As minors,
they have no choice.  So it is incumbent upon school
leadership to do all it can to protect the privacy of ALL students in all
school activities. [Note: This bill prohibits mixing students of the
opposite sex when they are in various states of undress.]

YOU, literally, can make the difference!  “Take courage”!

Call the toll-free Legislative Message Line (800) 372-7181 and
leave this message w/ receptionist for your Reps. and Sens. Also ask
that your message be “copied to House and Senate Leadership.”

“Pass HB 372: Pastor, Church and
Religious School Protection Act  and

HB 326: Students’ Right to Privacy Act:”
The Message Line is open 7AM to 9 PM EST Mon-Thurs; 5 PM Fri.
For weekly emailed UPDATES on bills, email kent@kentuckyfamily.org
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